November 3, 2009

Mr. H. Sanford Rudnick 1200 Mt. Diablo Blvd. Suite 105 Walnut Creek, CA 94596



Dear Mr. Rudnick:

Thank you so much for your generous donation of two Holocaust publications to the St. Louis Holocaust Museum and Learning Center. As our title implies, our mission is to both commemorate the Holocaust as well as to teach the lessons which resonate from this tragic history—especially to young people—so that such tragedies will not occur again. Unfortunately, the lessons of the Holocaust have clearly not been learned, as evidenced by the genocides that have taken place, and continue to happen even today. Your publications, geared as they are to young audiences are greatly needed so that these valuable lessons can be taught and impressed upon young minds, who will grow up to play crucial roles in the future.

Marci Rosenberg Chairman

Myrna Meyer Immediate Past Chairman

> Leo Wolf Chairman Emeritus

Judi Scissors Chairman, FRIENDS Committee

> Jean Cavender Director

Daniel A. Reich Curator & Director of Education

I was especially impressed with the beautiful illustrations that complement the text of "A Holocaust Remembrance of Milk and Honey." These colorful and vivid images will certainly attract the attention of young readers who will also appreciate the clear age appropriate text. The dedication to the 1.5 million who perished in the Holocaust and the recognition of the forty four French youngsters who were murdered, was especially touching and powerful.

In addition, I was very impressed by the clarity and practicality of "God's Formula." While I know this text is geared to the young reader, the lessons conveyed would certainly serve to benefit a reader of any age- myself included!

Again, thanks so much for this generous donation which will become a significant mart of our museum book collection. Your open-heartedness is much appreciated.

All good wishes, Sincerely,

Daniel A. Reich

Janual a Recek

Curator and Director of Education